

Hello 2020 Campers and Parents/Guardians,

Greetings from Arrowbear- we hope you are well.

This week we made the difficult decision to cancel Jazz Improv and Choral Session which were scheduled to run June 13th – 27th. This decision came after analyzing much information and working out logistics of how to safely use our communal facilities. Although it was a difficult decision, the safety of our campers, staff, their families, and their communities is ultimately the most important thing.

Last week we joined a virtual town hall meeting hosted by the American Camp Association. They are working as fast as possible to put together an extensive ACA “Camp Operations Guide Summer 2020”. These guidelines will be fully published in the next two weeks and will give us a much better idea of what this summer may look like.

Moving forward, we are eagerly awaiting the first update from our local San Bernardino County Health Department regarding summer camps. News is rumored to be out this week.

We will be in touch next Wednesday.

Hang in there!

Larke- Camp Manager

&

Dennis- Camp Director